
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

April 23, 1968 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 
2537 Regent Street 

Apartment 202 

Berkeley, California 94704 

Dear Mr. Hoch: 

Your letter of March 31, 1968, in reference to the 

pamphlet "The Crime Against Cuba" by Corliss Lamont has 

been received by this office. 

We have caused the files of the Federal Bureau of 

Investigation to be re-checked and it has been determined that 

all copies of the pamphlet you requested have been turned over 

to the Archives. 

I regret that we can be of no further assistance to 

you in this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

train Cbusleghn 

Warren Christopher 

Deputy Attorney General


